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February 23, 2021 

COVID Update 

The recent arrival of vaccines is a great step toward the recovery of our industry. There are 
however many varied opinions regarding their use. 
For that reason, the Teamsters Safety and Health Department has monitored the development of 
the vaccines in consultation with medical professionals.  They have put together this fact sheet in 
an effort to answer some of the questions you may have.”.  We realize that this document is not 
all inclusive due to the ever-changing nature of the virus and its treatment and will continue to 
update you as new information becomes available. 
To access the information, please use the following link: 

https://teamster.org/wp-
content/uploads/2021/02/2221COVID19VacccineFactSheet.pdf 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fsalsa4.salsalabs.com%2Fdia%2Ftrack.jsp%3Fv%3D2%26c%3D%252F3%252BKsSarlhM5Od62pVza7SjyHqtgqhiO&data=04%7C01%7C%7Ce8edc6f241a047c08e7708d8d8214f78%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637496984859395389%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=izFM92Yqs2yueXX4RsDkQAw5GTbHdAv2FhBK%2F7zHpo4%3D&reserved=0
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fsalsa4.salsalabs.com%2Fdia%2Ftrack.jsp%3Fv%3D2%26c%3D%252F3%252BKsSarlhM5Od62pVza7SjyHqtgqhiO&data=04%7C01%7C%7Ce8edc6f241a047c08e7708d8d8214f78%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637496984859395389%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=izFM92Yqs2yueXX4RsDkQAw5GTbHdAv2FhBK%2F7zHpo4%3D&reserved=0

